
Palmer Station Planning and Design – 
Public Information Meeting
What is happening?
MassDOT invites you to a public information meeting on the Palmer Station Planning and Design 
Project. The project team will provide an overview of the study’s background, the station site 
alternatives and evaluation, and design considerations for a potential future rail station in Palmer. 
Attendees will be asked to provide feedback on the alternatives and design considerations. All 
comments will be taken into consideration as MassDOT and the Steering Committee move forward 
in the site selection process.

For individuals who are unable to attend, comments and questions may be submitted electronically 
to andrew.m.koziol@dot.state.ma.us. 

About the project
As part of MassDOT’s Compass Rail program to expand intercity passenger rail in Massachusetts, 
MassDOT is conducting a study to identify a new passenger rail station along the proposed 
Compass Rail corridor serving the Town of Palmer and surrounding communities. The proposed 
new passenger rail station will enhance mobility and connectivity, support local planning goals, and 
drive economic development.

When

Monday, December 16, 2024
5:30 PM – 7:30 PM

Where

Palmer Public Library, Community Room
1455 N Main St
Palmer, MA 01069

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT 
provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as 
appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity 
and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by email to 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, 
and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or 
interpretation, requests should be made at least ten (10) business days before the meeting.
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